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PR#257-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Presentation of Credentials 
 

Belmopan. September 6, 2022. 12:20 p.m.  
 
Today, H.E. David Comissiong, High Commissioner of Barbados to Belize, 
presented his letter of credence to H.E. Dame Froyla Tzalam, Governor 
General of Belize, at the Belize House in Belmopan.  
 
The High Commissioner shared that Barbados values Belize as a trusted ally 
and a critical partner in the mission to advance the Caribbean Community. 
He assured the Governor General that Belize will always be able to rely on 
active solidarity and support from Barbados.  
 
H.E. Dame Froyla graciously accepted the letter of credence and welcomed 
the High Commissioner to Belize. On behalf of the people of Belize, the 
Governor General wished him well during his tenure of service.  
 
Ends   


